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Dear Mr. Friesen: 

 

BC EGG MARKETING BOARD PROPOSED ALLOCATION POLICY 

 

Thank you for the Egg Industry Advisory Committee (EIAC) June 12, 2015 letter on the BC Egg 

Marketing Board (Egg Board) proposed allocation policy. 

Consulting with the EIAC on all production or pricing matters is an Egg Board regulatory 

requirement under the British Columbia Egg Marketing Scheme, 1967. 

I have been instructed to advise you that the June 12, 2015 letter was reviewed by the BC Farm 

Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) as part of its prior approval considerations. BCFIRB’s decision 

in response to the proposal will be issued to the Egg Board in due course and will also be 

available on BCFIRB’s web site. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact BCFIRB. 

Regards, 

 
 

Wanda Gorsuch 

Manager, Issues and Planning 

 

cc: BCFIRB web site 


